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Dear friend of Our Lady, 
First of all I write with some wonderful news in-

deed! With the gracious permission of Bishop Tho-
mas Doran, our Sisters, Ancillae Mariae Mediatricis 
(The Handmaids of Mary, Mediatrix), have taken up 
residence in the Diocese of Rockford, Illinois.  The 
letter of welcome reads as follows: 

Dear Sisters: 
In the absence of the Most Reverend Bishop I 
wish to acknowledge receipt of your kind letter 
addressed to him and dated August 27, 2000.  
Pleased be assured that you are most wel-
come to set up your community in the Diocese 
of Rockford and to pursue your objectives in 
accord with the norms of Canon Law and the 
particular law of this local church.  Further-
more, please consider this letter a formal con-
firmation of Bishop Doran’s permission for you 
to reserve the Most Blessed Sacrament in 
your residence in this diocese.  Should you 
need any assistance from the Chancery 
please contact me at the above address and 
telephone number.  With the assurance of our 
prayers and with every good wish for you, I am 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
(signed) 
Reverend Monsignor David D. Kagan, J.C.L. 
Vicar General/Moderator of the Curia 
Judicial Vicar 
(September 1, 2000) 

Well, there it is---as I said good news indeed---
and good news for which we are deeply grateful to 


